## Public Hearing - 2023-2024 Budgets

On Monday, March 6, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. a scheduled public hearing for Budgets for FY 2023-2024 was called to order by Mayor Nash. Present were council members Askvig, Keith and Watts.

There were no members of the public present but Mayor Nash had spoken to someone who wanted to attend the hearing but was out of town at the time. It is probable that a comment will be presented prior to the next council meeting, when the vote on the budgets is scheduled.

At 7:20 p.m. no members of the public had arrived, no written or oral comments were presented to any council members and none of those present had any questions or concerns. No one had visited City Hall to view the draft budgets. Mayor Nash called for a motion to adjourn the hearing. Council member Watts motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by council member Askvig. The vote in favor was unanimous.

Ruth	Nash	– Mayo	or	
	935-90			
Share	on Ric	hmond	- Clerk	